[image: image1.jpg]OMEGA

WORLD TRAVEL




April 21, 2009

Ambassador Frank Almaguer

Secretary for Administration and Finance
Organization of American States

1889 F Street, NW

Washington, DC 20006
Dear Ambassador Almaguer:
I was deeply saddened to learn of Mrs. Pamela Mumuni’s death and would like to express my sincere sympathy to you and everyone at the Organization of American States on behalf of our company president, Ms. Gloria Bohan and the senior management here at Omega World Travel.  Mrs. Mumuni was highly regarded as a dynamic leader and consummate professional by all of us who interacted with her on a regular basis, as well as by her colleagues throughout the OAS.  As Director of the Office of Procurement Services, her contributions were many and varied and will not soon be forgotten.  

Please accept our heartfelt condolences at this very difficult time and we ask that you please pass these sentiments on to her many friends and family.  Mrs. Mumuni was a remarkable lady in so many ways.  My colleagues who worked with her and observed her interactions with others on a social level agree that her passing will have a profound effect on the OAS and all those who knew her.  She will be greatly missed by many.  Omega is honored to make a donation to the Lupus Foundation of America Inc., in her name.    
With sincere sympathy,
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Bill Brewer

Regional Manager
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